
 

The Bemrose School 
and Sixth Form  

Uttoxeter New Road, Derby, DE22 3HU 
Executive Headteacher: Mr N. Wilkinson B.Ed Hons. NPQH. 

 

Tel: 01332 366711            E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk           Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk 

 
    

                                                                                                      
                           
 

Secondary Pupil’s Blazers 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following a consultation with staff, pupils and Governors, we have made the decision that from 

September 2020, all pupils in the secondary phase will wear a blazer to school and they will no 

longer wear cardigans or jumpers. As a school, we have considered this long and hard and feel 

that this is the standard of dress we want to set for all of our secondary pupils. 

We also recognise that parents and carers in current year 7 to 10 may have paid for jumpers and 

cardigans to use in September.  Therefore, the Governors have agreed to pay for a blazer for 

every pupil in the current year 7 to 10 as a gesture.  A blazer will be available to be sized and 

collected from our provider before the end of July 2020.  

A voucher is attached to the letter. Please take this voucher to the uniform supplier, Uniform-Direct, 

and order your child’s free blazer before the end of July 2020. The voucher has no monetary value 

and can only be used to collect a Bemrose blazer. 

Our uniform provider is now Uniform Direct who are located on Babington Lane, Derby. 

Uniform Direct ® 
54 Babington Lane, Derby.DE1 1SX 

01332 342569 

www.uniform-direct.com 

 

At the shop, staff will help you select the right size blazer and samples will be available to try on.  

Please be aware that during the current constraints of social distancing, no other garment can be 

tried on and changing rooms remain closed.  Please be patient and kind whilst store staff help you 

with your blazer order.  You will be notified when your order is ready to collect.  

School ties will continue to be sold in school for £3. 

From September the uniform will be; 

Boys Girls 

Blazer Blazer 

White shirt White shirt or blouse 

School tie School tie/School pin 

 Shalwar Kameez 

Black trousers Black trousers or skirt 

Black footwear Black Footwear 

 

The link to the school uniform policy can be found below, 

http://www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk/school-uniform/ 

 

http://www.uniform-direct.com/
http://www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk/school-uniform/


 

The Bemrose School 
and Sixth Form  

Uttoxeter New Road, Derby, DE22 3HU 
Executive Headteacher: Mr N. Wilkinson B.Ed Hons. NPQH. 

 

Tel: 01332 366711            E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk           Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk 

 
    

                                                                                                      
                           
 

 

All pupils will be expected to have a bag including stationery. In the light of Covid 19, the borrowing 

of equipment will be limited so we will expect all children to be fully equipped for school. 

We look forward to welcoming all pupils back in September 2020 dressed in the school’s uniform 

and equipped to work with their stationery. 

We look forward to seeing you in the near future.  In the meantime, please stay safe and healthy. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Neil Wilkinson 

Executive Headteacher 

 


